
               
     Fraternal Order of Police 

         Crescent City Lodge No. 2 
        

Proposed FOP Meeting Agenda – September 2025 
  

Call to Order        President Walter Powers 
 

Opening Prayer       Chaplain Pete Menkiewicz 
Remembering our sick and deceased members 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
 

Recognition of Guests      President Walter Powers 
Two candidates for political office have requested permission to address our  
 members.  Helena Moreno is a candidate for Mayor and Holly Friedman is a  
 candidate for City Council District A. 
 

Recording Secretary       Secretary Matthew Patin 
Roll Call of Officers         Minutes of Previous Meeting  
Communications             New Member Applications      
 

Attendance Report       Guard Lucian Sunseri 
 

Reports of Officers 
     President’s Report      President Walter Power 

Special Birthdays 
 

     1st Vice President’s Report     1st VP Christopher Landry  
 

     2nd Vice President’s Report     2nd VP Willie Jenkins 
 

     Secretary’s Report      Secretary Matthew Patin              
 

     Treasurer’s Report      Treasurer Ross Bourgeois 
 Financial Report  

 

     Chaplain’s Report      Chaplain Pete Menkiewicz 
 

     State Trustee       State Trustee Billy Roth  
 

Reports of Committees  
      Scholarship Committee      Louie Shaw 
 Chairman Louie Shaw will draw for a total of $4,000.00 in scholarships, including the  
            $1.000.00 FOP Continuing Education College Scholarship for  active law enforcement 
 

      Labor Committee      Chair Willie Jenkins 
        Vice Chair Jeremy Wilcox  

 

      Legal Committee       Ted Alpaugh 
         Claude Schlesinger 
 

      Insurance Committee      Trustee Dave Lentz 
 

      FOP Training Committee     Treasurer Ross Bourgeois 
 

      Community Engagement Committee    Chair Jerry Baldwin  
 

      Social Media Committee     Trustee Eddie Branch 
 

New Business 
 

Unfinished Business 
 

Good of the Order  
 

Announcements / Hilton Stein Memorial 50-50 Drawing 
 

Closing Prayer       Chaplain Pete Menkiewicz 


